ABCE Monday Memo
January 11th, 2021

Happy Monday!
Here is a quick list of what ABCE has been and will be working on this month:

· We will continue to work with BDS on the issues that occur as BayLink students return to our schools on January 19th. 
· Our negotiations team will be meeting in order to gear up for the 2021-22 negotiations sessions.  
· Don’t forget, all teachers will be held harmless for the student growth portion of our evaluations this year.  Alternative evaluation invitations should have been sent out and accepted by now.  Walk throughs should be occurring for those who have chosen the alt. evaluation.  Please speak to your administration if you have any questions about this process.
· Remember that if you must quarantine, you may work from home and not lose any personal/sick time.  
· Covid leave has been extended by the BDS.
· Keep communicating with us about issues that occur at your school sites.
· All ABCE meetings will occur virtually until further notice.
· Our membership app can be found at http://bit.ly/JoinABCE
· Supplements will be adjusted per the new base salary this month.     


Thank you for everything you do each and every day for our students!  Keep doing what you do best!  Remember ABCE is here for you and ready to answer questions, discuss concerns, and/or listen to what you need us to hear.   

In solidarity,
Denise

